
7/29/09 

 

To  "ibewpoliticaldept@ibew.org 

I am writing to call your attention to a possible IBEW-COPE PAC campaign expenditure reporting error. 

You reported that on 7/16/2009, you contributed $4750 - TWICE - to the mayoral campaign of Virg 

Bernero of Lansing, Michigan. You can view the report at this address on the Michigan Secretary of 

State's website: 

 

http://miboecfr.nictusa.com/cgi-bin/cfr/exp_anls_res.cgi 

 

I suspect that is an error because on the Bernero campaign committee's report, your $4750 contribution 

appears only once. 

 

I am not with the Michigan Secretary of State, but just an interested citizen. Please check on this and let 

me know what you find. 

 

Steve Harry 

Lansing, MI 

517-323-3897 

http://miboecfr.nictusa.com/cgi-bin/cfr/exp_anls_res.cgi

